Health and Safety Advisory Meeting Minutes

May 4, 2017 5:30p

Attendees

Belinda Cameron, Lisa Tate, Kristi Brouillette, Jeanette House, Ryan Osborne, Tammy Miller, Dr. Donna Gamache, Chief David Moody, Jackie Kunstmann, Mary Fisher. Anita Davis

Scribe

Belinda Cameron

Business

- Student Wellness Policy -- Anita Davis
- Mrs. Davis outlined the changes to the student wellness policy. It is being revised and will continue to follow the VSBA outline. The currently procedures for classroom food were reviewed. There was a lot of discussion about classroom food activities and safety concerns as well as allergy awareness. It was recommended that this procedure be further evaluated prior to school year 2017-18.

Information Items & Round table Discussion

- Dr. Gamache stated that she is seeing a lot of Strep B/
- Lisa Tate will continue attending the PD 16 meeting and will provide information on a Narcan policy/standing orders that is being developed by Dr. Peter Smith. Sheriff Dempsey is in support of the middle school and high school nurses stocking Narcan.
- Belinda Cameron updated the committee on the school nurse project of compiling a nursing manual that will include information on common health issues in the school division.

Next Meeting

Fall 2017

Adjournment

Meeting adjourned at 6:45p